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March for Justice to Support Rohingya Muslims 

 

 
On Saturday, September 23, 2017, The Muslims of America, Inc. (TMOA), will hold a "March for 

Justice" in support of the Rohingya Muslims of Myanmar (Burma) from 11:00am to 3:00pm at Dag 

Hammarskjold Plaza, 245 E. 47th Street, New York City, New York. 

 

The human rights abuses committed by the government of Myanmar (Burma) against the entire 

Rohingya population must be stopped. Over 400,000 Rohingya are displaced without food, water or 

shelter as they flee the genocide. 

 

We demand the United Nations send peacekeepers to put a stop to the widespread murder, rape, 

displacement and starvation of innocent Rohingya Muslims. We demand the government of Myanmar 

(Burma) permit humanitarian aid agencies into the country to monitor and assist the devastated 

Rohingya population. 

 

Join us as we stand up for justice and an end to the suffering of the Rohingya Muslims. 
https://youtu.be/blWdNcjuMmo	

Please click on the link to register for the event. https://goo.gl/forms/uj1v1lXnuXCcxRDN2 

### 

 

The Muslims of America, Inc. (TMOA) is an indigenous American Muslim organization founded in 1980 and based in the 

United States of America. TMOA is dedicated to maintaining Islamic principles to be practiced in both letter and spirit by 

forming communities focused on love for the Almighty Creator, His Commandments, and establishment of long-lasting 

relationships through interfaith programs. 


